
 

 
CENTRAL POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD 

LAW DIVISION 
 

25th June to 06th July, 2018 
 

S 
No 

Case No. & 
Title 

Advocate & 
Division 

Case summary Action Due and 
Compliance by 

CPCB 
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA (14 Cases) 

1.  W.P.(C)No.130
29 of 1985 
M.C.Mehta vs 
Union of India 
&ors 

Shri A.N.S. 
NadkarniLd.
ASG, & Shri 
G.S.Makker 
(AOR) 
Air Quality 
Management(
AQM) 

 CPCB Reply 
filed. 
Listed on 
02.07.2018 

2.  Writ Petition 
(C) 895 of 
2016, Indian 
Medical 
Association 
Vs. Union of 
India &Ors. 
Regarding air 
pollution in 
Delhi & NCR 
 

Air Quality 
Management(
AQM) 
 
Adv. Vijay 
Panjwani 

This matter is related 
to Air Pollution & its 
impact on public 
health. Reply filed on 
19.08.2017 
 

Likely to be 
listed on  
02.07.2018 

3.  Writ Petition 
(C) No.537 of 
1992 
connected to 
Writ Petition 
(C) No.725 of 
1994 Comd. 
S.D.Sinha Vs 
Union of India 
&ors 
 

WQM-1 
Adv Vijay 
Panjwani 
 

Minimum flow of 
Yamuna River.The 
Chief Secretary of 
Haryana 
assuresbefore the 
Hon’ble Court on 
23.04.18 that there 
will be no reduction 
in the supply of 
Water to Delhi. 
 

Likely to be 
listed on  
02.07.2018 



4.  Writ Petition 
(Civil) No. 
4677 of 1985 
M.C.Mehta Vs 
Union of India 
&ors 
 

WQM-1 
Shri Vijay 
Panjwani 
 

Reply filed on 
09.09.2003. As per 
order dated 09.02.18 
the compliance as per 
Para IX of that order 
sent to DPCC by Air 
Lab of CPCB. As per 
order dated: 
15.02.18, This matter 
was listed for final 
hearing on 02.04.18 
AT 2:00 pm.Part 
heard. This matter is 
fixed for final 
disposal on 18.04.18 
 

Likely to be 
listed on  
02.07.2018 

5.  Civil Appeal 
No. 6934 of 
2015 
Federation of 
Indian Granite 
and Stone 
Industry Vs 
SarvbhoumBa
gali&ors 
Respondent 
No.41 
 

IPC-2:Energy 
Metallurgical 
Adv Vijay 
Panjwani 
 

Reply filed. Dealing 
offcer: Shri 
S.K.Arora. Matter is 
now pending before 
Registrar Bench 
 

Likely to be 
listed on  
02.07.2018 

6.  Civil Appeal 
No.9703-9706 
of 2013 Chief 
Secretary of 
Rajasthan Vs 
National 
Green 
Tribunal Bar 
Assn. &ors. 
Respondent 
No.41 
 

IPC-2:Energy 
Metallurgical 
Adv Vijay 
Panjwani 
 

Reply filed. The 
H.M.J. Lokur Bench 
adjourned this matter 
for six week on 
08.01.2018. Likely to 
be listed on 
27.04.2018 
 

Likely to be 
listed on  
02.07.2018 



7.  Civil 
Appeal.......... 
of 2018 in 
Diary No. 
16021 of 2018 
( Narangs 
International 
Hotels Pvt. 
Ltd. Vs Society 
for protection 
of culture 
Heritage 
Environment 
Traditions & 
Promotions of 
National 
Awarness ( 
CHETNA) 
&Ors.) 
 

Air Quality 
Management(
AQM) 
Not Assigned 
due to non-
allotment of 
Civil Appeal 
No. 
 

This is Civil Appeal 
where in the 
appellant have 
challenged the 
judgement and final 
order dated 
24.11.2017 passed 
by Hon'ble NGT, 
Principle Bench, 
Delhi in Appeal No. 
60 of 2013, O.A. No. 
115 of 2013 , O.A. 
No. 117 of 2013, O.A. 
No. 90 of 2014. 
 

Likely to be 
listed on  
02.07.2018 

8.  Civil Appeal 
No. 5780 of 
2018 (V. 
Ramasubbu 
Vs Union of 
India &Ors.) 
 

IPC-2:Energy 
Metallurgical 
Adv. 
ArunaMathu
r 
 

This Civil Appeal is 
filed against the final 
order & Judgement 
dated 08.09.2017in 
O.A. No. 158 of 2017 
Passed by NGT (SZ), 
at Chennai. This Civil 
Appeal is related to 
dumping of Copper 
slag in water spread 
area & buffer zone of 
upper Odai Stream in 
Puthukottai, Town 
Panchayat, Tuticorin 
District, Tamilnadu. 
 

Likely to be 
listed on  
02.07.2018 



9.   
Civil Appeal 
No. 3191 of 
2014 Hanjer 
Biotech 
Energies Pvt. 
Ltd. Vs 
ParyavaranMit
ra (Janvikas) 
&ors 
Respondent 
No. 6 
 

Shri Vijay 
Panjwani 
 

Related to air and 
Water pollution 
caused by the Rajkot 
Municipal Solid 
Waste Disposal and 
landfill management 
site at Village 
Nakravadi, managed 
by Rajkot Municipal 
Corporation and M/s 
Hanjer Biotech 
Energies Pvt. Ltd. 
 

Likely to be 
listed on  
02.07.2018 

10.   
SLP (C) No. 
23633-23634 
of 2010 Vellore 
Dist. 
Environment 
Monitoring 
Committee vs 
District 
Collector &ors 
 

Adv.  
Shri Vijay 
Panjwani 
 

 
07.04.2015- 
impleaded CPCB as 
Respondent and 
directed CPCB to 
conduct inspection . 
CPCB filed its 
inspection Report. As 
per compliance of the 
Hon'ble Court order 
dated 04.12.2017, 
CPCB filed its latest 
compliance Report on 
15.02.2018 with 
inspection of 
remaining 8th CETP. 
 

Likely to be 
listed on  
04.07.2018 

11.  Civil Appeal 
No. 4697 of 
2017 
(Association of 
Vishwas Nagar 
Small Scale 
MFG & 
Traders Regd. 
Vs Union of 
India &ors 
 

UPC-2 
Adv.  
Smt. Aruna 
Mathur 
 

Related to  
Regarding Plastic 
Industries Pollution 
 

CPCB Reply 
filed 
 
Likely to be 
listed on  
04.07.2018 



12.   
CIVIL APPEAL 
NO 13120 OF 
2017: 
RavinderChan
ana&Ors. Vs. 
Delhi 
Secretariat 
&Ors. 
 

 
UPC-2 
 
Adv. Avijit 
Roy 
 

 
This appeal is against 
the NGT (PB) order 
dated 02.02.2017. 
This matter is related 
to waste to energy. 
 

CPCB Reply 
filed 
 
Likely to be 
listed on  
06.07.2018 

13.   
Writ Petition 
(PIL) No.110 of 
2006 People 
Right and 
Social 
Research 
Center Vs 
Central 
Pollution 
Control Board 
&ors. 
 

IPC-2:Energy 
Metallurgical 
Adv. P.N. 
Puri (AOR) 
&Adv Vijay 
Panjwani 
 

Related to pollution 
caused from quartz 
industries 
 

CPCB Reply 
filed 
 
Likely to be 
listed on  
06.07.2018 

14.  Civil Appeal 
No. 3701 of 
2017 with IA 
no. 2 of 2017 
Mira 
Bhayander 
Municipal 
Corporation 
Vs Nagri 
Hakka 
SangarshSami
ti&Ors. 

UPC-2 
 
Adv.  
Ghanshyam 
Joshi 
 

Related to Regarding 
Municipal Solid 
Waste Pollution. 
 

CPCB Reply 
filed 
 
Likely to be 
listed on  
06.07.2018 

NATIONAL GREEN TRIBUNAL ,PB, NEW DELHI ( 44 CASES) 

15.  OA NO. 
668/2016 
AbhinavGuleri
a 

Vs. 
CPCB &Ors. 

Adv. Raj 
Kumar 

UPC-II (Dr. 
S.K. Nigam) 

Related to permission 
to use of Oxo-
biodegradable plastic 
bags in India. 
 

CPCB reply 
already   filed 
on 31.01.2017. 
Listed on 
2.07.2018 



16.  OA 
No.550/2016 
Ram Ji Vyas 
vs UOI &Ors. 

IPC-II 
(ShNazim) 

Related to illegal 
mining in Jodhpur. 

2 Local 
Commissioners 
have been 
appointed by 
the Tribunal to 
inspect the site. 
Logistic support 
to them has to 
be provided by 
CPCB. MS CPCB 
has to co-
ordinate with 
the local 
commissioners.  
Listed on 
2.07.2018 

17.  OA 
No.667/2017 
Balbir Singh 
Vs. 
The Chariman, 
IHBAS &Ors. 
(Earlier OA 
NO. 
316/2017) 

Adv. Satish 
Kumar 
WM-I 

(Shri B. 
Vinod Babu) 
 

Related to disposal of 
Bio-medical waste by 
IHBAS, Dilshad 
Garden, Delhi. 
 

CPCB Report 
filed on 
22.03.2018. 
 
Listed on 
2.07.2018 

18.  OA NO. 
309/2016 
Indian Council 
for Enviro 
Legal 
Action(ICELA) 

Vs. 
MoEF & CC 

Adv. Shlok 
Chandra  

IPC-II 
(I/c Nazim) 

Related to de-
commissioning of 
inefficient & old 
thermal power 
plants. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed on 
19.08.2016. 
Inspection 
Report on 
Anapara 
Thermal Power 
Plant, U.P. filed 
on 11.04.2018. 
Listed on 
02.07.2018 

19.  OA 
No.363/2018 
Gujarat 
Tanners vs. 
UPPCB &Anr. 

Fresh matter Related to Tannery. 
Court has directed to 
Applicant to implead 
CPCB as the party. 
 

Tribunal has 
directed Joint 
inspection by 
CPCB & UPPCB. 
Listed on 
2.07.2018 



20.  Execution 
Application 
No. 06/2018 
in OA No. 
318/2016 
Shailesh Singh 
v.  
State of UP 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
SharmilaUpa

dhyay 
IPC-IV 

(I/c Shri N.K. 
Gupta) 

Copy of Application is 
received. 
This application is for 
the execution of the 
compliance of the 
Order dated 
26.05.2017 in OA 
No.318/2016. 
 

Report Handed 
over to counsel 
on 21.03.2018. 
Report has 
already been 
filed by UPPCB. 
Listed on 
03.07.2018 

21.  OA No. 
24/2018 
Shailesh Singh 
vs. State of UP 
&Ors. 

Adv R.N 
Singh 

WQM-II 
(I/c Shri 

R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to the 
condition of River 
Gomti which has 
become polluted due 
to poor drainage 
system and severe 
water logging in the 
capital of U.P.  
 

CPCB reply 
already filed on 
8.03.2018. 
 
 
Listed on 
03.07.2018 

22.  OA No. 
199/2018 
Satya Prakash  
Vs. 
State of UP 
&Ors, 

Fresh Matter Copy of OA not 
received.  

Listed on 
03.07.2018 

23.  OA 
No.279/2018 
Jitendra 
Yadav Vs 
MoEF&CC 

Adv Shlok 
Chandra 
UPC-II 

(I/c Shri 
S.K.Nigam) 

Related to large scale 
pollution in District 
Gurugram by 
improper disposal of 
MSW and violation of 
provisions of SWM, 
Rules 2016, Bio-
medical waste Rules, 
2016, Plastic waste 
Management Rules, 
2016 

Reply ready to 
be filed. 
Listed on 
03.07.2018 

24.  Review 
Application 
No. 11/2018 
IN OA No. 
199/2014 
Almitra H. 
Patel v.  
Union of India 
&Ors. 

Adv. Alok 
Kumar 
UPC-II 

(I/c Shri 
S.K.Nigam) 

Notice issued to all 
the respondents. 
Copy of application 
received. 
 

CPCB reply 
filed. 
 
Listed on 
03.07.2018 



25.  Apl No. 
69/2018 
(M.A No. 
721/2018) 
(Earlier Appeal 
No. 04/2017 
(EZ) 
Sai 
Sulphonates 
Pvt. Ltd. 
Vs. West 
Bengal 
Pollution 
Control Board 
&Ors.  
 

Adv Balendu Transferred matter 
form eastern Zone.  
Copy of Application 
received. 
 

Listed on 
03.07.2018 

26.  OA No. 
299/2018 
(Earlier OA No. 
148/2017 (EZ) 
Sai 
Sulphonates 
Pvt. Ltd. 
Vs. West 
Bengal 
Pollution 
Control Board 
&Ors.  
 

Adv Balendu Transferred matter 
form eastern Zone.  
Copy of Application 
received. 
 

Listed on 
03.07.2018 

27.  MA No. 
1540/2017 IN 
OA No. 
255/2016 
Amarjeet 
Singh vs.  
State of 
Uttarakhand&
Ors. 

Adv. Satish 
Kumar 

IPC-V(SSI) 
(Shri D.S. 
Kharat) 

MA filed by Applicant 
for the restoration of 
Original Application. 
 

Listed on 
03.07.2018 



28.  OA No. 
122/2018 
Achhnera 
Nagar 
PalikaParishad
&Anr. 
Vs. 
UPPCB 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-IV 
(I/c Sh. N.K. 

Gupta) 

CPCB is not 
Respondent. 
Related to Slaughter 
House. 
Copy of OA received. 
 

Report filed by 
UPPCB. 
Tribunal has 
directed the 
industry to run 
for trial and at 
optimum 
capacity (3 
weeks) and to 
UPPCB & CPCB 
to conduct the 
fresh Joint 
inspection. 
 
Listed on 
03.07.2018 

29.  OA 
No.400/2018 
Bird’s View 
Resort vs. 
State of 
Himachal 
Pradesh 

Fresh matter Listed for admission. 
Related to demolition 
of unauthorized 
construction. 
Copy of OA received. 
 

Reply is under 
process. 
Listed on 
3.07.2018 

30.  OA 
NO.561/2015 
Cherub Singla 
Vs. 
U.O.I. &Ors. 

Adv. 
AlpanaPodda

r 
UPC-I 

(I/C Suneel 
Dave) 

Related to fuel 
adulteration at petrol 
pumps. 
 

CPCB reply 
already   filed 
on 16.05.2016 
 
Listed on 
04.07.2018 

31.  OA NO. 
24/2014 
Shiv Prasad 

Vs. 
U.O.I. &Ors 

Adv. Alok 
Kumar 
IPC-SSI 

(I/C Sh D. S 
Kharat) 

Related to carrying 
on the business of 
iron/foundry 
industries in 
Jasodharpur 
Industrial Area, 
Uttarakhand. 
 

CPCB  
reply already   
filed on 
03.11.2014 
Joint 
Inspection 
report filed on 
14.08.2014 
 
Listed on 
04.07.2018 

32.  OA 
NO.257/2018 
Ajit Singh 
Nagar vs. 
MoEF &ors. 

Fresh matter Listed for admission. 
Notice not issued. 
 

Listed on 
4.07.2018 



33.  OA NO. 
311/2015 
Devendra 
Singh Bholey 
Vs.  
UOI &Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-III 
 (I/C Shri 

P.K.Mishra) 

Related to Paper 
Industry. 
CPCB reply already 
filed on 15.09.2017. 
The Hon’ble 
Tribunal directed to 
Indian Agricultural 
Research Institute 
to inspect the 
affected area and 
submit the report. 
 

Listed on 
4.07.2018 

34.  OA 
NO.140/2014 
Nanga Ram 
Dangi 
vs.  
Secretary 
Dept. of Forest 
&Ors. 

AdvAlok 
Kumar 
IPC II 

(I/c Shri 
Nazimuddin) 

Related to illegal & 
unauthorized mining. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed on 
09.10.2014 
Listed on 
04.07.2018 

35.  OA No. 
147/2016 
Aditya N. 
Prasad 
Vs. 
U.O.I. &Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

UPC-I 
(I/c Shri 

Suneel Dave) 

Related to directions 
to respondents to 
take necessary steps 
to control & stop the 
release of volatile 
organic compounds 
during transfer of 
petroleum products. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed on 
15.07.2016. 
Listed on 
04.07.2018 
 

36.  MA No. 
775/2018 in 
OA No. 
172/2016 
Sanjay Laloo 
Vs. 
State of 
Meghalaya 
&Ors. 

Fresh matter 
Transferred 
matter from 
Eastern 
Zonal Bench 
of NGT. 

Related to disruption 
and degradation of 
environment done to 
the river Myntdu in 
Jaintia hills district, 
Meghalaya. 
CPCB is Respondent 
No.10 
 

CPCB reply filed 
on 17.05.2017. 
 
Listed on 
4.07.2018 



37.  OA No. 
125/2018 
(Earlier OA No. 
163/2017(WZ) 
Arvind 
PundalikMhat
re 
Vs. 
MoEF & CC 
&Ors. 

Adv. Prakash 
Kumar Singh 

IPC-VII 
(I/c Shri Ajay 

Aggarwal) 

Related to CETP 
Society in Tajala, 
Maharastra. 
Transferred from 
NGT, Pune Bench. 
Cost of Rs. 5 Crore 
imposed on CETP Co. 
Society for not 
maintaining properly 
and polluting the 
environment. 

Listed on 
04.07.2018 

38.  OA 
No.244/2018 
(Earlier OA 
No.79/2018) 
Varun 
Sheokhand 
Vs. 
State of 
Haryana 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

UPC-I 
(I/c Sh. 

Suneel dave) 

Related to housing 
complexes. 
Joint Inspection 
Report filed on 
26.04.2018 and it 
becomes new OA 
No.244/2018. 

Directions 
under section-5 
have to be filed 
within one 
week. Handed 
over to counsel. 
Listed on 
04.07.2018 
 

39.  OA NO. 
418/2015 
Ferozpur 
Welfare 
Society (Regd.) 
Vs. 
State of 
Haryana 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 

(I/c Shri D.S. 
Kharat) 

Unauthorized 
polluting industries 
setup in the 
agricultural land, 
causing damage to 
the crops, drains 
water by hazardous 
chemicals waste. 
 

CPCB reply 
already   filed 
on 15.12.2015. 
 
Listed on 
05.07.2018 

40.  OA 
NO.15/2014 
Him 
JagritiUttranc
hal Welfare 
Society vs. 
UOI &Ors. 

Adv. 
AlpanaPodda

r 
UPC-II 

(Dr. S.K. 
Nigam) 

Related to plastic 
waste management. 
 

CPCB reply 
already   filed 
on 02.04.2014 
 
Listed on 
05.07.2018 



41.  OA No. 
644/2016 
Sushil 
Raghav&Anr. 
Vs. 
Union of India 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

WQM-I 
(I/c Shri 

R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to discharge 
of untreated sewage 
& industrial effluent 
in Sahibabad drain in 
Eastern Yamuna 
canal ultimately 
polluting River 
Yamuna. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed on 
15.11.2016. 
Listed on 
05.07.2018 

42.  OA NO. 
321/2015 
Satya Prakash 
Vs. 
MoEF&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC II 
(Shri Nazim) 
 

Related to illegal 
mining and stone 
crushing activity 
carrying out in 
Reserved Forest Land 
in Jharkhand. 
 

Inspection 
Report of legal 
and illegal 
mines of 
Jharkhand in 
compliance of 
NGT Order 
dated 
29.01.2018 
filed on 
14.03.2018. 
 
CPCB reply 
already filed on 
04.11.2015. 
 
Listed on 
05.07.2018 

43.  OA No. 
804/2017 
(Earlier O.A. 
No.36/2012) 
Rajiv Narayan 
&Anr. Vs. 
Union of India 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
AlpanaPodda

r 
IPC-II 
(I/c 

Sh.Nazim) 

Related to M/S Rathi 
Steel Plant. 
State board to file the 
other relevant 
information not 
furnished yet in the 
report.  
 

Listed on 
05.07.2018 

44.  OA NO. 
567/2015 
T.D. Chandola 
Vs. A. P. 
Mines& 
Minerals 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
IPC V-SSI 
(Shri D.S. 
Kharat) 

CPCB is not 
the 

respondent. 

Related to Illegal 
mining activity in 
Bhageshwar, 
Uttarakhand. 
 

Joint 
Inspection 
conducted by 
UEPPCB & 
CPCB. Report is 
filed on 
06.09.2017 
Listed on 
5.07.2018 



45.  OA NO. 
473/2016 
KantanathCha
turvedi 
Vs. 
U.P.P.C.B 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 

(I/C Dr. D.S. 
Kharat) 

Related to industries 
operating illegally in 
the residential areas 
of the Mathura town. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed on 
14.10.2016. 
Listed on 
5.07.2018 

46.  OA 
No.824/2017 
Dharam Singh 
&ors. Vs. 
Venco 
Research  
 

Adv. R. N. 
Singh 
IPC-V 

(I/c Sh. D.S. 
Kharat) 

Related to the 
establishment of new 
poultry farm by 
Venco Research R-1 
in the residential 
area in village 
Rampur, U.P. 
 

Reply filed on 
16.02.2018. 
 
Listed on 
05.07.2018 

47.  MA No. 
46/2018 in 
OA No. 
776/2017 
Ashwini 
Kumar &Anr.  
VS.  
CPCB &Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-III 
(I/c Shri PK 

Mishra) 
 

Copy of MA is 
received. 
MA filed by M/s 
Meenu Papers Ltd. 
 

Inspection 
Report filed on 
07.03.2018 
Listed on 
05.07.2018 

48.  OA 
No.169/2018 
Bihar Fly Ash 
Brick 
Industries 
Association (B-
FABIA) 
Vs. 
UOI & Ors. 

Adv. 
SharmilaUpa

dhaya 
IPC-V(SSI) 
(I/c D.S. 
Kharat) 

Related to fly ash. 
 
 

CPCB reply filed 
on 24.04.2018 
Listed on 
5.07.2018 
 

49.  OA No. 
359/2018(Earl
ier OA No. 
19/2018) 
RB Traders v. 
CPCB & Anr. 

WQM-II 
(I/c 

Sh.A.K.Vidya
rthi) 

Joint inspection 
report filed by 
UPPCB. 

Joint 
Inspection 
report filed on 
13.06.2018. 
Listed on 
05.07.2018 



50.  OA NO. 
500/2016 
Krishan 
Kumar 
Vs. Chief 
Secretary, 
Govt. Of NCT 
of Delhi &Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 

(Shri D.S. 
Kharat) 

Related to illegal 
workshops running 
in Residential Area in 
East Delhi. 
 

Survey has been 
completed by 
the Joint 
Inspection team 
of DPCC, CPCB 
& NDMC. 
Report already 
filed by DPCC. 
 
Listed on 
06.07.2018 

51.  OA 
NO.324/2016 
Shailesh Singh  
Vs. 
State of UP 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-III 
(I/c Shri 

P.K.Mishra) 

Related to 
groundwater 
extraction by 
distillery unit of 
RadicoKhaitan, 
Rampur, U. P. 
 

Listed on 
6.07.2018 

52.  OA 
NO.134/2015 
Friends 
through its 
General 
Secretary 
Vs. Ministry of 
Water 
Resources 
&Ors. 
 
 

Adv. 
AlpanaPodda

r 
WQM-I 

(I/C Shri 
R.M. 

Bhardwaj) 

Related to ground 
water pollution. 
CPCB report on 
Water Quality 
supplying in Delhi is 
filed. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed. 
CPCB reply in 
MA NO. 
757/2015 is 
filed. 
 
Listed on 
06.07.2018 

53.  OA 
NO.822/2017 
Mahesh 
Chandra 
Sharma vs. 
UOI & ors. 

Adv. Satish 
Kumar 
WM-I 

(I/c B. Vinod 
Babu) 

Related to 
continuous illegal 
construction and 
setting up of a 
Biomedical Waste 
Processing Plant in 
Etmadpur Tehsil, 
District Agra. 
 

Reply is filed on 
08.02.2018. 
 
Listed on 
06.07.2018 

54.  OA 
No.307/2018 
M/s Tirupati 
Balaji 
Minerals vs. 
CPCB & ors. 

Fresh matter Related to stone 
crusher unit. 
Notice issued. Copy 
of OA received. 
 

Reply is under 
process. 
Listed on 
6.07.2018 



55.  OA No. 
44/2018 
(Earlier 
O.A.No. 
21/2014) 
Vardhaman 
Kaushik Vs. 
Union of India 
& Ors 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

Air Lab 
(I/c Shri 
Prashant 
Gargava) 

Ambient Air Quality 
Data for the months 
of November & 
December, 2017 
prepared by CPCB 
filed on 31.01.2018. 
 

Ambient air 
quality data for 
the month of 
March with 
recommendatio
ns filed on 
10.04.2018. 
Listed on 
06.07.2018 
 
 
 

56.  OA No. 
496/2016 
(Earlier OA 
NO. 
253/2015)  
Tribunal on its 
own motion  
Vs. 
Govt. Of NCT 
of Delhi  & 
Ors. 

Adv. 
AlpanaPodda
r 
WQM-I 
(I/C Shri 
R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to DJB 
drinking water 
pipelines in Delhi. 
 

Compliance 
report already 
filed by GNCT 
of Delhi. 
 
Listed on 
06.07.2018 
 

57.  OA No. 
248/2018(Earl
ier OA No. 
05/2016(CZ) 
Balwant Singh 
Raghuvanshi 
v.  
M/s Bhopal 
Incinerators 
Ltd. & Ors. 

Adv. 
BalenduShek

har 
WM-I 

(I/c B. Vinod 
Babu) 

Related to Bio-
medical Waste. 
Transferred matter 
from Central Zone 
Bhopal. 
 

CPCB reply filed 
on 08.03.2016. 
 
Listed on 
06.07.2018 



58.  OA NO. 
34(THC)/2014 
Digvijay Singh 
Vs.State of 
Rajasthan 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-VII 
Shri Ajay 
Agarwal 

 

Related to CETP in 
Pali District of 
Rajasthan. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed on 
26.04.2013 in 
WP No.2844 of 
2011. 
Joint 
Inspection 
conducted and 
Report filed by 
RSPCB 
CPCB has to 
provide 
comments/obje
ctions if any on 
the report. 
Report filed by 
court 
commissioner. 
Listed on 
06.07.2018 

NGT WESTERN BENCH, PUNE(10 CASES) 

59.  Application 
no.65/2015 
Nagri Hakka 
Sangharsh 
Samiti Vs Mira-
Bhayander 
Municipal 
Council & Ors. 

Adv Manda 
Gaikwad 

Solid waste 
management and 
pollution caused due to 
dumping of MSW in 
Uttan Dist. Thane 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
29.06.2018 

60.  Application No. 
81/2014 
Kantha Vibhag 
Yuva Koli Samaj 
Parivartan 
Trust & Ors. Vs 
State of Gujarat 
& Ors. 

Adv Manda 
Gaikwad 

IPC-I 
(I/c Shri. 
Gurnam   
Singh) 

Illegal dumping of 
municipal solid waste 
in an open area and 
the consequential on 
going environmental 
degradation & its 
detrimental effects on 
the residents of villages 
around the landfill site. 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
02.07.2018 

61.  Application No 
197/2017 In Re 
Vanashakti & 
Anrs vs 
Municipal 
Corporation of 
Mumbai &Ors 

Adv. Anirudha 
Kulkarni 
UPC-II 

(I/c Shri. 
S.K.Nigam) 

This application is filed 
to stop sewage from 
entering the sea along 
with solid waste. 

Reply under 
process. 
Listed on 
02.07.2018 



62.  Application No. 
57 of 2016 Kirti 
Ratti Lal Desai 
& Ors.vs 
Collector 
Walsad & Ors. 

Adv. 
Rahul 

Andhale 
IPC-VII 

(I/c Shri Ajay 
Aggarwal) 

It is a Fresh Case in 
which Pollution of River 
Daman Ganga & 
Disposal of Solid Waste 
issues have been 
highlighted this is a 
application in which 
Industrial pollution & 
Ground Water 
Extraction/Depletion in 
the Walsad Distt. is 
also pointed out 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
03.07.2018 

63.  Earlier 
Execution 
Application No. 
02/2017 in 
application no. 
02/2014 (WZ) 
[Disposed 
23.9.2014]. Now 
Execution 
Application no 
24/2017 in 
Application no 
02/2014  
Dileep Nevatia 
Vs UOI & Ors. 

Adv. Anirudha 
Kulkarni 

UPC-I 
(I/c 

Shri Sunil 
Dave) 

This is an Execution 
matter in compliance of 
order dated 23.09.2014 
passed by Hon'ble NGT 
in application no 
02/2014 requiring 
noise standards for 
automobiles to be 
notified and its 
certification have been 
duly complied with. 
This matter is related 
to passing by noise 
standards of Horns. 

Status under 
process. 
Listed on 
04.07.2018 

64.  O.A.No. 
81/2017 Bal 
Krusha Vs 
MPCB & Ors 

Adv. 
Aniruddha 
Kulkarni 

Regarding restoration 
of the environment 
damaged due to hill 
and tree cutting at eco 
sensitive area of 
Karandi-Kher, Pune. 
Application copy not 
received. 

Listed on 
04.07.2018 

65.  O.A. No. 
143/2016,WZ, 
Dileep B. 
Nivetia vs. 
Union of India 
& Ors. 

Adv Rahul 
Andhale 

AQM-I     (I/c 
Shri. Prashant 

Gargava) 

This matter related to 
Indoor Air Pollution 
Quality & its 
Parameters.  

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
05.07.2018 

66.  Application 
No.114/2015 
Protection of 
Environment & 
Public Service 
Committee Vs 
Indian Rayon & 
Ors 

Adv Rahul 
Andhale 
(I/c Shri. 
Gurnam   
Singh) 

Pollution due M/s 
Indian rayon & EC 
related issues 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
05.07.2018 



67.  OA no. 77 of 
2016 in OA no. 
33 (THC) of 
2013 (WZ) 
Janardan 
Chandar Patil 
Vs Union of 
India & ors 

Adv Rahul 
Andhale 

(I/c Shri Ajay 
Aggarwal) 

In compliance order 
dated 17.08.2015 
passed in the OA No. 
33 (THC) of 2013 (WZ) 
Janardan Chandar 
Patil Vs Union of India 
& ors) Revised Action 
Plan & Subsequent 
Progress Report has 
been submitted. 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
06.07.2018 

68.  Execution 
Application 
58/2016(WZ) 
M.A 48/2016 & 
M.A. 274/2016 
In Application 
68/2014 (WZ). 
Disposed 19-
05-2015 Sh. 
Ashok Kajale & 
Ors vs M/s 
Godawari Bio 
Refineries & 
Ors. 

Adv. Anirudha 
Kulkarni 
IPC-III 

(I/c Shri. P.K. 
Mishra) 

Pollution in Godawari 
river due to M/s 
Godawari Biorefineries. 
Bio-remediation of 
ground water. 

Reply         Filed. 
Quarterly report 
from December 
2017 to March 
2018 regarding 
remediation work 
sent to RD office 
on 15.06.2018 by 
mail for filing 
before NGT on 
time. 
Listed on 
06.07.2018 

NGT CENTRAL BENCH, BHOPAL (08 CASES) 

69.  OA No 123 of 
2017 (CZ) (THC) 
W P No 5660 of 
10 Bharat 
Kumar Mishra 
Vs Mycem 
Cement Damoh 
& Ors 
 

Adv 
Yadvendra 

Yadav 
IPC-II 

(I/c Shri. 
Nazimuddin) 

The case is transferred 
from Hon’ble High 
Court of Madhya 
Pradesh Jabalpur to 
NGT Central Bench on 
dated 9.11.17 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
02.07.2018 

70.  OA No. 111 of 
2015 Rakesh 
Chaturvedi & 
anrs Vs State of 
M.P. & 5 ors . 
Respondent No. 
6 

Adv 
Yadvendra 

Yadav 
IPC-II 

(I/c Shri. 
Nazimuddin) 

EAC of SECL for Coal 
Mining. 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
03.07.2018 

71.  O.A.No.27 of 
2016 Ashok 
Kumar 
Bhatnagar Vs 
Hindustan 
Copper Ltd & 
ors 

Adv 
Yadvendra 

Yadav 
IPC-II 

(I/c Shri. 
Nazimuddin) 

Related to Mining of 
Copper 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
03.07.2018 



72.  OA no. 18/2017 
(CH Institute of 
Management 
and Commerce 
& Anr. Vs State 
of M.P. & Ors.) 

Adv 
Yadvendra 

Yadav 
IPC-III 

(I/c Shri. P.K. 
Mishra) 

Pollution due to poultry 
farm at and around the 
campus of complainant 
C.H. Institute of 
Management located 
near Indore. 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
04.07.2018 

73.  O.A. No. 02 of 
2018 (CZ) 
Milind 
Wankhede Vs. 
Union of India 
& Others 

Adv 
Yadvendra 

Yadav 
IPC-VII 

(I/c Shri Ajay 
Aggarwal) 

Regarding Illegal 
cutting of trees behind 
Platform No. 1 of 
Habibganj Railway 
Station. 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
04.07.2018 

74.  05 of 2018 Irfan 
Khan Vs. State 
of MP & Others 

Adv 
Yadvendra 

Yadav 
WQM-I 

(I/c Shri R.M. 
Bhardwaj)        

Related to construction 
of illegal Rapta over 
River Pench at 
Chhindwara. 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
04.07.2018 

75.  Appeal No. 33/ 
2017 (CZ) (M.A. 
No. 478/17) 
Rajdeep Biotech 
Vs.CPCB & Ors. 

Adv 
Yadvendra 

Yadav 
WM-I       (I/c 
Shri. B. Vinod 

Babu) 

Appeal against closure 
directions 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
05.07.2018 

76.  Application No. 
34 of 2015 
Nityanand 
Mishra Vs State 
of M.P.& Ors 

Adv Sandeep 
Singh 

Pollution in River 
Paysuni & Saryu, due 
to discharge of 
untreated sewage 

Reply Filed.  
Listed on 
05.07.2018 

NGT EASTERN BENCH, KOLKATA (04 CASES) 

77.  OA no. 170 of 
2016 Saiful 
Islam Vs State 
of West Bengal 

Adv. Surendra 
Kumar 
WQM-I 

(I/c Shri R.M. 
Bhardwaj)        

The matter is related to 
pollution due to 
emission of SF6 from 
the power grid. 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
02.07.2018 

78.  OA 
No.14/2018/EZ 
Kingshuk 
Majumdar Vs 
Union of India 
& oRS 

Adv. Surendra        
Kumar 

AQM-I     (I/c 
Shri. Prashant 

Gargava) 

This matter is related 
to Air Pollution in the 
cities of Kolkata & 
Howrah, particularly 
from the Motor 
Vehicles. 

Reply        under 
process  with 
RD(Kolkata) 
Listed on 
05.07.2018 

79.  OA 
No.33/2014/EZ 
Subhash Dutta 
Vs State of WB 
& Ors 

Adv. Surendra 
Kumar 

AQM       (I/c 
Shri. Prashant 

Gargava) 

This matter is related 
to the air pollution in 
the cities of Kolkata. 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
06.07.2018 



80.  O.A. No. 
172/2017/EZ 
(Satya Narayan 
Samanta & Anr. 
Vs State of 
Odisha & Ors.) 

Adv. Ashok 
Prasad 

The matter is related to 
Fly Ash dumping in the 
government forest land 
by M/s GMR 
Kamalanga Energy 
Ltd., Dhenkanal. 

Reply Filed.  
Listed on 
06.07.2018 

NGT SOUTHERN BENCH, CHENNAI (03 CASES) 

81.  Appln No. 176 
of 2013 Sh. V P 
Krishnamorthy, 
Chennai V/s 
UOI & Ors. 

Adv.D.  
Ekambaram 

WM-I (I/c 
Shri. B. Vinod 

Babu) 

Regarding 
contamination of 
ground water in 
Thodiarpet, Chennai 
due to leakage of 
petroleum oil in 
pipelines. 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
05.07.2018 

82.  Appln. No. 187 
of 2013 M/s 
Chetana Society 
Vs M/s Indian 
Immunologicals 
Ltd & Ors. 7th 
and 8th 
responden 

Adv.D.  
Ekambaram 

       IPC-I 
(I/c Shri. 
Gurnam   
Singh) 

Against the industry 
operating without valid 
consents. 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
05.07.2018 

83.  Appln 409 of 
2016 in NGT 
circuit bench, 
Kochi. 
Renumbered as 
262 of 2017 in 
NGT Chennai In 
the matter of 
K.K.Mohammed 
Iqbal Vs KSPC 
&ors. CPCB is 
respondent No. 
3 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Adv.D.  
Ekambaram 

WQM-I 
(I/c Shri R.M. 

Bhardwaj)        

regarding river 
pollution caused due to 
the effluent discharge 
from sree shakthi 
Paper Mills.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
06.07.2018 



MADRAS HIGH COURT(01 CASE) 

84.  WP 6756/2018 
Sarangam Vs 
The Collector, 
Cuddalore 

Adv. D. 
Ekambaram 

IPC-VII 
(I/c Shri Ajay 

Aggarwal) 

Regarding issue of 
environmental 
clearance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reply Filed. 
Listed on 
04.07.2018 

GUJRAT HIGH COURT(01 CASE) 

85.  Special Civil 
Application No. 
12823/2010 
(Balubhai 
Manjhibhai 
Kachadiya Vs 
State OF Gujrat 
through Chief 
Secretary) 
CPCB is 
Respondent No. 
6. 

Ld. ASG 
Devang Vyas 

IPC-VII 
(I/c Shri Ajay 

Aggarwal) 

Related to Marine Deep 
Sea Discharge/Marine 
Outfall. 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
02.07.2018 

CHIEF JUDICIAL MAGISTRATE COURT, PUDUCHERRY (01 CASE) 

86.  CC 115 of 2013 
M/s Jeevan 
Diesel & 
Electrical Ltd. 

Ad. U. Mohan 
Illayaraja 

IPC-IV 
(I/c Sh. 

N.K.Gupta) 

Case has been filed 
against M/s Jeevan 
Diesel & Electrical Ltd., 
committed offence 
under section 15 & 16 
of E (P) A, 1986 for 
violating the CPCB 
direction issued for 
non-complaint DG set 
sold by them.  

Listed on 
29.06.2018. 
For the 
appearance of the 
accused. 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
Law Division  

Scheduled for Hearing from 25th June to 06th July, 2018 
Synopsis 

S 
No. 

Name of Court No. of 
Cases 

Action to be taken 
/Important Case 

Remarks 

1. Supreme Court of 
India 

14 No Action Required Reply Filed 

2. NGT, PB, New 
Delhi 

44 Action required in 
four  cases 

Reply Filed in other cases 

3. NGT Western 
Bench, Pune 

10 Action required in 
two  cases 

Reply Filed in other cases 

4 NGT Central 
Bench, Bhopal 

08 No Action Required Reply Filed 

5. NGT Eastern 
Bench, Kolkata 

04 Action required in 
one  case 

Reply Filed in other cases 

6. NGT Southern 
Bench, Chennai 

03 No Action Required Reply Filed 

7. Gujrat High Court 01 No Action Required Reply Filed 

8. Madras High 
Court 

01 No Action Required Reply Filed 

9. Chief Judicial 
Majistrate Court, 

Puducherry 

01 No Action Required  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Scheduled for Hearing in Date Wise 
 

SI No. Date  No. of 
cases  

Courts/Tribunal 

1 25th June, 2018 NA NA 
2 26th June, 2018 NA NA 
3 27th June, 2018 NA NA 
4 28th June, 2018 NA  
5 29th June, 2018 02 NGT Western Bench, Pune(01 Case),  Chief 

Judicial Magistrate Court, Puducherry(01 
Case) 

6 02nd  July, 2018 19 Supreme Court of India, (09 Cases), NGT PB, 
New Delhi (05 Cases), NGT Western Bench, 
Pune(02 Cases), NGT Central Bench, 
Bhopal(01 Case), NGT Eastern Bench, 
Kolkata(01 Case), Gujrat High Court(01 Case) 

7 03rd   July, 2018 13 NGT PB, New Delhi (10 Cases ), NGT Western 
Bench, Pune(01 Case), NGT Central Bench, 
Bhopal(02 Cases), 

8 04th   July, 2018 17 Supreme Court of India, (02 Cases), NGT PB, 
New Delhi (09Cases ), NGT Western Bench, 
Pune(02 Cases), NGT Central Bench, 
Bhopal(03 Cases), Madras High Court(01 
Case) 

9 05th   July, 2018 18 NGT PB, New Delhi (11Cases ), NGT Western 
Bench, Pune(02 Cases), NGT Central Bench, 
Bhopal(02 Cases), NGT Eastern Bench, 
Kolkata(01 Case), NGT Southern Bench, 
Chennai(02 Cases) 

10 06th  July, 2018 17 Supreme Court of India, (03 Cases ), NGT PB, 
New Delhi (09 Cases ), NGT Western Bench, 
Pune(02 Cases), NGT Eastern Bench, 
Kolkata(02 Case), NGT Southern Bench, 
Chennai(01 Case) 

 


